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TO:

Honorable Mayor, Vice Mayor and Commissioners 



FROM:

Robert Baldwin, City Manager
BY:

Jacquelyn Beauzil, HR/Risk Management Manager
DATE:

May 19, 2014
SUBJECT:
Payment for New Marina Dock Insurance Coverage

City Administration has obtained and reviewed policy options and pricing for insurance coverage of the new Marina Docks in consultation with Public Risk Insurance Agency (PRIA), and Westrec Marinas, the marina operator for the City.  Factors considered were for a more comprehensive policy that would provide coverage for liabilities that were previously excluded: damage by water crafts and wave wash.

There are three policy options to be considered.  Great Lakes Reinsurance’s proposal provides comprehensive coverage, that allows for the safeguard of the City’s major investment in the new Marina Docks.  
Funding for this insurance will come from the Marina fund, Insurance Account, Account No. 406-72-09-575-45-10.

Recommendation
The City Commission approve the securing of coverage with Great Lakes Reinsurance for the new Marina Docks with payment of $63,003.54. 
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